
Colebrook Fire Department 
Forge Company 

300 Colebrook River Road, Colebrook, CT  06021 
 
 

The September meeting was called to order on September 6th 2016 at 19:14 hours.   

The June meeting minutes were read.  A motion was made by Steve Sartirana and seconded by Tony 

Rainone to accept the minutes as read.  Motion carried. 

The Treasurer’s report was read.  A motion was made by Tony Rainone and seconded by Bryce Zygmont 

to accept the report as read.  Motion carried. 

 Old Business 

o A motion was made to reimburse Deputy Chief Todd Hiller for lights and siren in his 

personal vehicle.   

o Training 

 September 20th Town Hall tour 7 p.m.  

 September 27th One Engine to Riverton for a hydrant drill 

Thank You for help at the Colebrook Fair 

o Resident of Beech Hill Road needs assistance as her well has gone dry.  Forge to bring 

her NON POTABLE water. 

o Thank You from Rick Tillotson for Bob Grigg’s service. 

o Fire Prevention one day in October.   

o Steve Sartirana to help with a “Red Tag” system. 

o  

 New Business 

o Cases of water re-stocked on the trucks and in the store room. 

o Magnetic patch for oil/fuel tank leaks purchased and in Rescue 8. 

o New Bunting to purchased for the sign out front. 

o Hose testing on Engine 2 to be re-scheduled. 

o Being no other new business a motion was made by Steve Sartirana and seconded by 

Bill Hiller to adjourn the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

o Meeting adjourned at 19:46 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Todd Hiller-Deputy Chief 

  


